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Dear Parents                        10th May 2021 

 
Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE) Curriculum 
 
At Springfield Academy we talk to children about what makes a good friend and what a healthy relationship is 
from a young age.  We encourage them to respect themselves and each other and to know how to keep 
themselves healthy, happy and safe.  Those are the underpinning principles of the RHSE curriculum.  The 
content taught is age appropriate and builds on their knowledge and understanding as they mature.  Our 
curriculum overview will enable you to see what is taught when and how this overlaps with our science teaching 
and the wider curriculum. 
 
The revised RSHE curriculum now forms a legal part of the national curriculum that we deliver at school.  It was 
our intention to invite parents to come in to school to allow us to share information about how we teach this 
part of the curriculum but unfortunately Covid-19 has meant that we have not been able to do this. 
 
We do still want you to have the information you need and to feel able to ask any questions you might have.  We 
have therefore put the following information on our academy website and ask you to take a few minutes to have 
a look and then contact us with any questions you might have. 
 

1. Parent Information – link below  

a. https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/springfield-primary-school-
notts/UploadedDocument/b956db4630594497b6860d4ec06d1ba5/parent-information.pdf           

2. RSHE Policy – link below 

a. https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/springfield-primary-school-
notts/UploadedDocument/7f9c0cc789fe448cb2715bf7c4822872/rshe-policy-2020-22.pdf 

3. Curriculum Overview – link below 

a. https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/springfield-primary-school-
notts/UploadedDocument/4c55a678ce7e49dfb005538a8c2deaf5/curriculum-overview.pdf 

4. Government Parent Information Leaflet – link below 

a. https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/springfield-primary-school-
notts/UploadedDocument/f964e8c9a16a4ba290d5723fecac9abf/rse-primary-schools-guide-for-
parents.pdf 

5. Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) – link below 

a. https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/springfield-primary-school-
notts/UploadedDocument/cee2e2c9340941c0ac7129132278c36d/frequently-asked-questions.pdf 

 

Please take a look and get in touch with us if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Regards, 
 

Mrs Shelley      Mrs Francis 
 
Mrs V Shelley      Mrs JB Francis 
RSHE Leader      Head Teacher 


